
Did You Know?

A Community Nappy Trial
conducted by Lake Macquarie City
Council showed that odour of bins
containing nappies at the end of a
fortnight were no worse than the
odour of regular general waste bins
at the end of the week. Furthermore,
the trial showed that odour does not
significantly increase with time, or
with the number of nappies in the
bin.


